
Focus on Interim Accommodation 

North Central London Holding Zone 

A new holding zone has been established within the attendance area of Centennial Central PS. The holding zone encompasses the remaining 
undeveloped portion of the Applewood Subdivision located at the northwest corner of Adelaide Street North and Sunningdale Road East in 
London. All K-8 students from the holding zone will be accommodated at Jack Chambers PS until permanent accommodations are available. 
As mentioned previously, TVDSB has submitted a business case to the Capital Priorities Program for a new K-8 elementary school in the north 
central part of London that would permanently accommodate these students. 
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